

Baskerville School

Newsletter



20 May 2016

Visit to Twycross Zoo

Students of Class 3B visited Twycross Zoo Last Wednesday 11 May as part of their English work.

Inspired by the story



Dear Zoo, the students will be making their

Donation

work on their independent writing skills.

Community Project As part of Land-based Studies accreditation, students from our Bournville group are clearing the overgrown vegetation and restoring a community allotment in our neighbouring Moorpool area so that users can grow things on it - Students have been weeding, pruning, digging,

clearing, building a path and

steps. Local residents are very

happy to see the improvement

and the group were described

as the best workers to have been involved in the project. Thanks goes to Jayne Millicheap for organising the project.



own version of the story and using the

inspiration from seeing the animals to





or loan of **Star Wars** costumes and paraphernalia wanted

for Post 16 performance in the School Production. Please help!! (Please mark clearly on items that you would like to be returned.)

Lots of exciting activities are being planned for the Summer Scheme including pottery, swimming, activities at the Ackers and Blackwell Court. Call Pat now to snatch up one of the last remaining places!

Queen Alexandra College Open Event

14 June 2016, 9.30pm - 12noon Open Day for potential students and their families. Please call 0121 428 5041 to find out more and to book a place.

ERM DATES

Summer Term

Tuesday 12.4.16 to Friday 27.5.16 HALF TERM Monday 6.6.16 to Friday 22.7.16

Year 2016/2017

Autumn Term

Wednesday 7.9.16* to Friday 21.10.16 HALF TERM Tuesday 1.11.16* to Friday 16.12.16

* Staff training days on Monday 5.9.16, Tuesday 6.9.16 and Monday 31 October. School will be closed to students.

Spring Term

Tuesday 3.1.17 to Friday 17.2.17 HALF TERM Tuesday 28.2.17* to Friday 7.4.17

* Staff training day on Monday 27.2.17. School will be closed to students.

Summer Term

Tuesday 25.4.17* to Friday 26.5.17 HALF TERM Monday 5.6.17 to Tuesday 25.7.17

* Staff training day on Monday 24.4.17 (to be confirmed). School will be closed to students.

(Students will go home at 2:30pm on the last day of term.)

School Production

Please note our school production will be staged on the first Friday after half term (10 June) starting at 11am (not in the afternoon as mentioned in the last newsletter). All parents / carers / family welcome!

DON'T FORGET YOU CAN VIEW THIS AND PREVIOUS NEWSLETTERS ON LINE AT \rightarrow

